
 

            
 

Tuesday Cycling Session Volunteers Needed 
 
 

After a  very successful and rewarding 2016 delivering our cycling sessions in Hillsborough 
Park on Thursdays  we are delighted that we are now able to offer a second day for people 
to come along and  enjoy our accessible bikes.  
 
We are seeking volunteers to join our new Tuesday team who are able to commit to a 
regular work pattern. You would need to be available 9.30am-3.30pm 
 

Hospitality/administration 
 
If you're comfortable with people and happy collecting data then we need your help 
greeting our cyclists, recording their details if they're new, taking payments and providing 
drinks/hospitality from our hub on the hard courts.  
 

Cycling enablers 
 
We need help getting people on bikes, choosing and sizing an appropriate bike for them, 
assessing their ability (control and braking) and ensuring their safety. We encourage our 
cyclists to enjoy the park and it would be great if you were happy to occasionally pilot one 
of our side by side tandems or take a wheelchair user on one of our wheelchair carrying 
bikes.  You will need to be alert to our cyclists using the park in case any of them get into 
difficulties.  
 

What we can offer 
 
Volunteers get lunch from Lily's and we can reimburse travelling expenses.  Disability 
Sheffield will organise a DBS check for you. Huge smiles are guaranteed! 
 
If you are interested in either role or something in the middle then please get in touch. 
We're launching our 2017 season on Thursday 23th March and will begin Tuesdays as 
soon as we have a team able to deliver. 
 
Please phone or email us at Disability Sheffield and we'll get Rodger who will be running 
our Tuesday sessions to get in touch with you. 
 

Tel: 0114 2536750 or email: info@disabilitysheffield.org.uk 
 


